
Building Diversity (Part I)–Using Data for Hiring
IEPI, in collaboration with the Chancellor’s Office Legal division, will be presenting a 
Fall 2018 workshop segment, part 1 of a series of Equal Employment Opportunity (EEO) 
workshop segments. This segment will focus on data collection and analysis in support of a 
college’s or district’s EEO program.


